@) DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS
THURSDAY, SEPTEMBER 2, 2021

Wrestling Callout Meeting: If you are interested in joining the wrestling team, please attend a callout meeting at 2:30
p.m. today. This meeting is to share information on pre-season training, which starts on Tuesday, September 7.

Student Council Callout Meeting: The Lake Central Student Council will host a callout meeting immediately after school
today in the LGI. If you are unable to attend, please see Mr. Lee in room E126, or email him for your inquiries.

Debate Club Callout Meeting: There will be a Debate Club callout meeting immediately after school today, in room
C316.

Interact Club Meeting: There will be an Interact Club meeting right after school today in room C313. Hope to see you
there!

Spell Bowl Meeting: There will be a callout meeting after school today in room C208 for anyone interested in joining
Spell Bowl.

Environmental Club Callout Meeting: A callout meeting for Environmental Club will be on Wednesday, September 8,
right after school in room E217.

Black Vision Club Meeting: The Black Vision Club’s first meeting will be on Wednesday, September 8, at 2:20 p.m. in
room D203.

Boys Golf Meeting: Attention any students interested in trying out for boy’s golf in the spring. There will be a meeting on
Wednesday, September 8, after school from 2:15-2:45 p.m. in room C205. Please stop by room C205 after the meeting
date if you cannot attend. Contact Mr. Powers with questions.

Freshmen Class Cabinet: Freshmen Class Cabinet will have a callout meeting on Wednesday, September 8, in Mrs.
Rokita's room, C325, after school. Any interested Freshmen may attend.

FCCLA Meeting: Family Career and Community Leaders of America (FCCLA) will host its callout meeting on Thursday,
September 9, after school in Room D205. Come by to learn about all it has to offer!

AP Exam Registration Is Now Open: You may register by using the link on the high school website located under the
News heading “AP Registration.” Once you have completed the Total Registration portion, you should log into your
College Board Account and Join your courses. You must do both parts. Register before October 15 at 7 a.m. to avoid late
fees.

Yearbooks: If you did not receive your copy of the 2021 yearbook, please stop by the main office to pick it up. Spring
supplements will be delivered this week in PtE to those who purchased books. This year's book is now on sale at
Yearbookordercenter.com. Use the school code 3361. Get the sale price of $55 from now until Labor Day. After Labor
Day the price will go up to $65!

School Picture Retakes: Picture retakes will occur during lunches on Monday, October 4, and Tuesday, October 5.



